OCEANIA UPDATE

FEBRUARY 2025

Oceania is putting its proposed agreement out to a vote without the endorsement of your member-led
bargaining team.

Voting opens next week. VOTE NO to show Oceania that workers won't back down and to get Oceania to
come back to the table to settle a fair deal.

The vote is only open for three days. Make sure you VOTE NO to Oceania’s sub-standard agreement.
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Make Oceania come back to the table with a fair agreement including:

o HOURS Establish minimum guaranteed hours for part-timers

0 INCREASED PAY AND SUPER to reflect cost of living pressures
0 CONSULTATION Improved consultation provisions
0 ROSTERING Increased roster period from 14 days to 28 days, with a 2 consecutive day break

0 BETTER CONDITIONS Paid meal breaks, minimum staffing requirements

We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. If you're not a member, scan the QR code below or click
here to join now.
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